

502 N Main St PO Box 4067 Sheridan, WY 82801

Phone: 307.674.7449 Fax: 307.674.5375 www.citcofcu.com Lobby:

M-F 9am-5pm Sat: Closed

Drive Up: M-F 8am-5:30pm Sat 9am-12pm



Our Privacy Policy is available online through our website, www.citcofcu.com.

If you would like a paper copy mailed to you, please request one by calling (307) 674-7449.



Are you traveling this summer?

Please be aware that Citco Federal Credit Union blocks ALL foreign debit card transactions.

Some domestic transactions may also be blocked if you are traveling outside your normal daily activity.

Please notify Citco of your travel plans before you leave.

Upcoming Closures

Tuesday, July 4th Independence Day

Friday, July 14th Open AFTER the Rodeo Parade



Saturday, September 2nd & Monday, September 4th **Labor Day**





Shopping for a new car?

Rates are still low. Pick up an application today!

2014=2018 vehicles (up to 60 Months) 2.25%*
(72 months available at 3.25%)

2010-2013 vehicles (up to 60 months) 2.9%*

2006-2009 vehicles (up to 60 months) 3.9%*

(*with approved credit)

CREDIT UNION NEWS

Laurien Rahimi was elected and Kathy Powell was reelected to the Citco Board of Directors through member votes at our Annual Meeting in May.

We still have an opening on our Supervisory Committee.

If you are interested and able to volunteer once a month for about an hour, please contact Tracy.





Choosing the right PIN Number



"Your PIN number should not be anything that can be found in your wallet" When choosing the PIN number for your debit or ATM card, it is important to keep in mind a few simple tips. No one thinks that their wallet will be stolen, but if it is, you certainly do not want your PIN number to be obvious to the thief as this will make it much easier to gain access to your money. A PIN number should not be easy to guess. Do not use obvious combinations such as '1234' or 'IIII'. Also, you should never use information that can be found in your wallet, such as a birth date or address. This is information that can be found right on your driver's license.

A few ideas to help you pick a PIN; use a child's birth date, your wedding anniversary, a parent's birth date, or a mixture of important dates. These are all combinations that you will be able to easily remember, but are not obvious to an outsider.

Board Members

Greg Luhman, President
Jerry Johnston, Vice President
Dan Black, Secretary
Nancy Busch Scott Reichert
Mike Johnston Kathy Powell
Laurien Rahimi



Citco Staff

Tracy Thorpe, CEO Staci Kethman, MSR Heather Heiling, Teller Kathy Levi, Teller



Supervisory Committee

Scott Reichert, Chairperson Eric Comstock Brenda Jairell Marion Couch

